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Friday, 9 February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you to everyone who has returned the slips for the PTFA’s Film Night on Wednesday, 21 

February.  If you haven’t managed to return your slip, but your child does want to come, then 

please could you e-mail Mrs Lincoln in the School Office on office@halampromary.org.uk   

 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 

Well done this week to: 

Cherry Class:  Seren for working hard on odd and even numbers.  

   Thea for good art work.  

   Megan for writing a good story.  

Maple Class:  Jonny for writing a good descriptive text. 

  Rose for good work when finding the perimeter of shapes. 

Oak Class:    Annabella writing a wonderful instructional text.   

                         Cal for persevering in his multiplication and division work. 

   Joe for persevering in writing  

 

Head Team Award:  Maggie for joining in when singing in assembly. 

 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards:  Mia and Isaac 

 

Best attendance this week:  Oak with 96.2% 

 

Housepoints: First – Ruby (41)  

Second – Sapphire (32) 

Third –Emerald (30) 

 

 

Half term winners:  First – Ruby (242)  

Second – Sapphire (204) 

Third –Emerald (201) 

 

 Certificates from Home:   Mia – Level 1 Ice-Skating Award 

Megan – moved up to level 5 swimming 

 

 Dates for the diary: 
 

Friday, 9 February   Children break up for half term 

Monday, 19 February  School closed to pupils for an INSET Day 

Tuesday, 20 February  Children return to school 

Wednesday, 21 February  Reverend Mary & Jeremy to do collective worship  

     PTFA Film Night 

Thursday, 22 February  Y6 Booster Sessions start 

Thursday, 29 February  Book Fair starts 

Monday, 4 March   Dogs Trust visiting all class 
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Tuesday, 5 March   Oak Class visiting Veolia Recycling Centre 

Thursday, 7 March   World Book Day 

Monday, 11 March   Science Week 

Tuesday, 12 March    Bag2school collection 

Friday, 15 March   Red Nose Day 

Tuesday, 19 March   PTFA meeting 

Thursday, 21 March   Whole School visit to The Deep 

Thursday, 28 March   9.15am Easter Service in St Michael the Archangel Church 

     Break up for Easter 

 

Cricket Engagement Day 

Unfortunately, the cricket coach who was delivering our engagement day today is unwell, and 

Trent Bridge couldn’t send a replacement, so they will run a day later in the year for us – hopefully 

when the weather is a little more suitable for cricket! 

 

 

Finally we break up today for the half term holiday, I hope that you all have a super break.  School 

re-opens for children on Tuesday, 20 February (after the INSET Day).  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher  


